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May 17, 2007    

AUDIT COMMITTEE:  

The Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo on May 17, 2007, considered a report 
(May 3, 2007) from the Chief Operating Officer submitting, for information, the 2006 Audit 
Results Report, prepared by Ernst & Young, and the Management’s responses to the 
observations and recommendations contained in the Audit Results Report.  

The Board adopted the report from the Chief Operating Officer, and directed that a copy of the 
2006 Audit Results Report for the Toronto Zoo and the Management’s responses be forwarded to 
the Audit Committee for information.     
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